
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 15 - 2017  (Cancelled 2017/07/24)

Tug Available for Assistance at Iroquois Lock 

Mariners are advised that a tug is available for assistance with the approach at Iroquois 
Lock, beginning today June 14, 2017, while outflows from Lake Ontario are greater than 
10,200 cubic metres per second.     

• Downbound vessels requiring assistance at Iroquois Lock must make the request at 
Cross Over Island  

• Upbound vessels requiring assistance at Iroquois Lock must first make the request at 
Snell Lock and then confirm the request at Richards Point 

 
"The provision of these tug services is being made by the tug operator under the Eastern 
Canadian Tug Owners’ Association (www.ectoa.ca/standard.html) standard terms and 
conditions" 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2017 

http://www.ectoa.ca/standard.html

